
What does a healthy
future look like?

Earlier this year over 200 residents 
and community partners came 
together at the Better Health 
Matters Forum hosted by the 
Healthy City Stewardship Centre. 
The Forum participants shared 
their hopes for better health and 
built a roadmap for action.

Written collectively, the “Dear 
Future Residents” letter uses the 
words of Forum participants who 
shared what we need to do to 
build better health in our region.

Learn more by visiting:
www.HealthyCitySC.ca

We’re all in
this together!
#BetterHealthMatters


